






DAB Pumps USA Announces Strategic Partnership with BFG Supply

May 25th, 2024


DAB Pumps USA and BFG Supply are pleased to announce a strategic partnership and distribution agreement effective May 2024. This partnership showcases the shared commitment of DAB Pumps and BFG to ensure availability of products along with enhanced customer service capabilities within Lawn & Garden, Hydroponics and Controlled Environment Agricultural markets.

For over 45 years, DAB Pumps has been a main player in water movement and management technologies. DAB offers technological solutions providing reliability and efficiency, and optimizing energy consumption in domestic & residential, civil, agricultural, and irrigation applications. 

BFG Supply, recognized for its full line of products across complementary green industry segments and unwavering dedication to customer service, shares DAB’s vision for providing quality water management solutions to the indoor gardening community. Through this strategic partnership, both companies are positioned to combine their expertise and resources to offer unparalleled support and service to customers across the industry.

“There are a lot of players in this space. We choose to work with BFG on this partnership due to their existing service and support structure, as well as their holistic partnership view.  BFG brings the ‘old head’ experience of guys and gals from the industry that know what they are talking about and have the passion to do what’s right. Their training and sales staff are top notch and we’re looking forward to supporting them and their customer base with the DAB line.” Says John Hurlbert, General Manager of DAB Pumps North America.

The collaboration between DAB Pumps and BFG Supply aims to establish new standards by expanding to a nationwide distribution network. This initiative will improve product availability and provide reliable and comprehensive customer service for existing and future customers across various sectors of the industry.

“DAB Pumps has a reputation for manufacturing exceptional quality products with continued innovation, backed by strong customer service. Adding the DAB product line to the BFG portfolio enhances our mission to supply world class products to the green industry. We are excited to launch this partnership and leverage our coast to coast distribution network to ensure that Dab products are readily available to customers throughout the U.S..” Ben George VP of CEA/Hydro for BFG Supply

For more information about DAB Pumps USA and their range of products, visit www.dabpumps.us. To learn more about BFG Supply and its offerings, visit www.bfgsupply.com.
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